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21st November 2017 

Dear Parents 
 
Allergies 
 
As you all know, one of our children and one of our members of staff has severe allergies to nuts and 
sesame products and must not come into contact with these. Please can you ensure that no nuts or 
sesame products are sent in lunch bags for the school trip tomorrow.  
As a precaution, we will look through the lunch bags and remove any products that contain these. Despite 
sending out a letter to parents prior to the school trip in July, we found and had to remove 17 food items 
that either contained nuts or had ‘may contain nuts’ on the wrapper. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Selina Davies 
Headteacher 
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